
CCC webmasters report. 

 

 The website has been updated as soon as I receive instruction from committee 

members. As far as I have been aware there has been no downtime throughout the 

past year. Visitor numbers are up compared to last year especially during jan/feb 2018 

compared to jan/feb 2017. Most popular pages are the Latest News and Cave Access.  

 I have been webmaster for CCC since 2003 and have had the pleasure of 

working alongside some helpful people, but times have changed and I wish to spend 

more time caving and pursuing other interests. So I'm sure that there are plenty of 

takers out there who have time on their hands to make more of this website than what 

I have. 

 I would prefer not to be re-elected for this position. 

 

 

 
 

Barry Hill 


